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Fifty Ways to Teach Grammar 2016-05-12 many textbooks do a fine job of
presenting grammar to students however some students or classes need more
practice after they ve finished the exercises in their textbook this guide
provides imaginative and enjoyable games drills and activities to practice
different grammatical structures such as verb tenses articles phrasal verbs
pronouns relative clauses modals word forms syntax and more this book is
divided into three categories a reading writing exercises b speaking
activities c fun games enliven your classes with information gaps poems game
shows guessing games substitution drills writing prompts discussion topics
and more the fifty ways to teach series gives you a variety of drills games
techniques methods and ideas to help your students master english most of the
ideas can be used for both beginning and advanced classes many require little
to no preparation or special materials the ideas can be used with any
textbook or without a textbook at all these short practical guides aim to
make your teaching life easier and your students lives more rewarding and
successful
Fifty Ways to Teach Grammar 2013 many textbooks do a fine job of presenting
grammar to students however some students or classes need more practice after
they ve finished the exercises in their textbook this guide provides
imaginative and enjoyable games drills and activities to practice different
grammatical structures such as verb tenses articles phrasal verbs pronouns
relative clauses modals word forms syntax and more this book is divided into



three categories a reading writing exercisesb speaking activitiesc fun
gamesenliven your classes with information gaps poems game shows guessing
games substitution drills writing prompts discussion topics and more the
fifty ways to teach them series gives you a variety of drills games
techniques methods and ideas to help your students master english most of the
ideas can be used for both beginning and advanced classes many require little
to no preparation or special materials the ideas can be used with any
textbook or without a textbook at all these short practical guides aim to
make your teaching life easier and your students lives more rewarding and
successful
Using Drills in English Language Teaching 2021-02-10 teaching english as a
second or foreign language is full of challenges how do you hold students
interest how do you ensure that they get enough practice to really learn this
book addresses the teaching of listening including listening for main idea
details specific information and tone of voice active listening and note
taking skills are also covered the fifty ways to teach series gives you a
variety of drills games techniques methods and ideas to help your students
master english most of the ideas can be used for both beginning and advanced
classes many require little to no preparation or special materials the ideas
can be used with any textbook or without a textbook at all these short
practical guides aim to make your teaching life easier and your students
lives more rewarding and successful



Fifty Ways to Teach Listening 2016-05-17 this book for esl efl teachers has
50 activities games techniques and exercises to help you teach reading skills
in an enjoyable way for both you and your students the book is divided into
five sections a pre reading activitiesb reading activitiesc post reading
activitiesd intensive reading activitiese extensive reading activitiesthe
fifty ways to teach series gives you a variety of drills games techniques
methods and ideas to help your students master english most of the ideas can
be used for both beginning and advanced classes many require little to no
preparation or special materials the ideas can be used with any textbook or
without a textbook at all these short practical guides aim to make your
teaching life easier and your students lives more rewarding and successful
Fifty Ways to Teach Reading 2016 fluency activities and grammar drills efl
and esl students 175 ideas to make learning english fun and effective engage
and motivate your students games and quizzes for all levels cover
ESL Classroom Activities for Teens and Adults 2012-07-09 in this publication
national and international researchers working in the field of english as a
foreign language efl education applied linguistics and educational sciences
are presenting their current research in the area of primary efl teacher
education the starting point of this collection was the general shift in
educational research towards the role of teachers as well as towards facets
of the teaching profession and their relative contributions to successful and
good education all contributions to this volume focus primarily on hitherto



insufficiently researched as pects of the professional development of primary
efl teachers this book is thus contributing to closing existing research gaps
as well as giving impetus for future studies and increasing communication
about research on the professional development of efl teachers in related
disciplines aside from an overview of teaching primary efl in europe and
beyond the contributors are presenting up to date research on policy and
practice of primary efl teacher education in service training as well as
professional competences and beliefs of primary efl teachers edited by eva
wilden and raphaela porsch this interdisciplinary book provides contributions
from nora benitt henriette dausend ann cathrin deters philipp janet enever
alicia jöckel johannes könig angelika kubanek sandra lammerding rama mathew
günter nold annamaria pinter thorsten piske shelagh rixon andreas rohde
henning rossa bianca roters sarah strauß and sarantis tachtsoglou
The professional development of primary EFL teachers 2017 a collection of
papers exploring the use of technology merged with curriculum to create a
solid integral and adaptive foundation for use in the fields of english as a
foreign language and esl
Learning how to Teach 1992 buku ini didesain dan dikembangkan berdasarkan
hasil analisis kebutuhan prioritas guru bahasa inggris sebagai bahasa inggris
dalam peningkatan kompetensi profesional buku ini bertujuan untuk menolong
guru dalam meningkatkan kompetensi profesionalnya menemukan kekuatan dan
kemampuan mereka dalam meningkatkan keterampilan sosial sambil menemukan



kesempatan kolaborasi dengan guru bahasa inggris lain melalui berbagai
kegiatan pengembangan dalam model yang dikembangkan ini english teacher peer
coaching model a sustainable professional competence training model for high
school efl teacher ini diterbitkan oleh penerbit deepublish dan tersedia juga
dalam versi cetak
Vocabulary Drills 2000 this book addresses issues and debates at the centre
of english pronunciation teaching it offers new theoretical ideas and
practical solutions to phonodidactic problems that arise in efl contexts
approaching pronunciation instruction from global and local perspectives and
supporting its theoretical claims with extensive empirical evidence
Meshing Curriculum, Technology, and EFL 2012-01-10 teaching english as a
second or foreign language is full of challenges how do you hold students
interest how do you ensure that they get enough practice to really learn
teaching young learners children presents unique challenges teachers are
often looking for age and level appropriate activities this book presents
ideas and techniques appropriate for young learners divided into sections for
vocabulary tpr songs and chants flashcards grammar combination activities
holidaysmany of the activities are illustrated with photographs from the
instructor s own classroom the fifty ways to teach series gives you a variety
of drills games techniques methods and ideas to help your students learn
english many require little to no preparation or special materials the ideas
can be used with any textbook or without a textbook at all these short



practical guides aim to make your teaching life easier and your students
lives more rewarding and successful
English Teacher Peer Coaching Model 2021-05-01 this book for esl efl teachers
has 50 activities games techniques and exercises to help you teach reading
skills in an enjoyable way for both you and your students the book is divided
into five sections a pre reading activities b reading activities c post
reading activities d intensive reading activities e extensive reading
activities the fifty ways to teach series gives you a variety of drills games
techniques methods and ideas to help your students master english most of the
ideas can be used for both beginning and advanced classes many require little
to no preparation or special materials the ideas can be used with any
textbook or without a textbook at all these short practical guides aim to
make your teaching life easier and your students lives more rewarding and
successful
Pronunciation in EFL Instruction 2014 as teachers we want to see our students
succeed supporting them to acquire life skills is one of the more effective
ways to do so this book provides fifty inspiring practical tips and
activities to enhance students social academic critical thinking digital and
work skills to help them become their best selves it is a quick and essential
guide for any busy teacher this guide is simple supports all levels of
learners and many of the activities require little or no preparation or
special materials each activity assists students to improve their speaking



reading writing listening grammar vocabulary or pronunciation skills while
also practising their broader skills for life the fifty ways to teach series
gives you a variety of drills games techniques methods and ideas to help your
students master english the ideas can be used with any textbook or without a
textbook at all these short practical guides aim to make your teaching life
easier and your students lives more rewarding and successful if you re a busy
teacher who wants to see their students excelling this is the resource for
you
Fifty Ways to Teach Young Learners: Tips for Esl/Efl Teachers 2018-10-04 this
short introductory guide to using games in the esl efl classroom gives some
guiding principles for creating and selecting which games to use and then
gives three in depth examples of games you can make for your own classroom
with photos of the games in use and a discussion of adaptations and
variations while all of the example language is from english teaching
contexts the games would work equally well to teach other languages
Teaching Practice Handbook 1987-03-01 learning another language can often be
a challenging task teacher and author marianne raynaud has developed an
intensive program to aid teachers and students with materials that really
work filled with unique and motivating activities the ideas presented will
help all teachers of foreign languages to assist their students to
effectively and efficiently learn a new language with more than twenty four
years of experience teaching raynaud details her philosophy and the



techniques she has developed the text is accompanied by a digital document
annex that includes more than 1 500 ready to use teaching materials focusing
on listening comprehension grammar vocabulary and translations the annex also
contains powerpoint presentations audio recordings short videos and examples
of student work chapters provide information about incorporating teamwork
establishing a core curriculum individualizing teaching helping students
enjoy labs writing exercises that correspond to student needs providing a
challenging workload intended to help teachers establish a successful program
qualitytime esl the digital resource book provides an extensive toolbox of
teaching materials from which teachers can freely choose and then adapt this
detailed guide will help teachers to create a dynamic learning course to
further the teaching of english
English, a World Commodity 1989 writing ought to be the easiest of the four
skills for students of english as a second or foreign language unlike
listening and reading the students control all the words unlike speaking the
students can go back check their work revise it and resubmit it it should
then follow that writing would be one of the most popular courses to teach
yet teachers never say i can t wait till i get tenure so i can teach some of
those composition classes of 35 students however writing classes also offer
the opportunity to see growth to share important ideas and to develop a sense
of community the tips in fifty ways ways to teach writing are chosen with
that goal in mind to make it easier for students to succeed at becoming



better writers and for instructors to enjoy the teaching of writing this book
is divided into three categories which represent the stages of process
writing a pre writing and planningb writing topics and strategiesc editing
and revisingthe fifty ways to teach series gives you a variety of drills
games techniques methods and ideas to help your students master english most
of the ideas can be used for both beginning and advanced classes many require
little to no preparation or special materials the ideas can be used with any
textbook or without a textbook at all these short practical guides aim to
make your teaching life easier and your students lives more rewarding and
successful
Fifty Ways to Teach Reading 2016-05-13 english for professionals in
generalbeginner to intermediatea one of a kind state of the art multimedia
course for adults and mature teens who are studying or working in business
commerce and related areas and want to learn basic american english used in
professional settings this four book efl esl series develops listening
speaking reading and writing skills for beginners and false beginners two
options available oral and written communication course owcc with four skill
developmentoral communication course occ with focus on listening speaking and
reading and less written work for the busy adult students using either
version can study in the same classcall computer assisted language learning
program with a call workbook and cd rom for each level allows students to do
and correct written exercises on the computer and listen to the lesson texts



only in owcc version 10 lessons per book including words in action for
vocabulary building situational dialogues reading texts and expanding reading
comprehension exercises tools for communication with grammar explanations and
exercises listening comprehension practice lcp written correction practice
wcp further use of english read for fun and fyiapproximately 54 hours of
classroom instruction per books including examsauthentic work and social
situations on video put students of english for professionals in general in
the center of the actionsituations at the office the plant the bank the hotel
on the streets in meetings at leisure interaction opening a bank account
talking shop negotiating gossiping or just chattingideal for students who
want to improve their qualification to excel in the marketplacesituations not
only teach spoken english they also heighten student awareness of non verbal
communication and tone of voice important factors for the effective use of
englisheveryday and professional english in real life situations thats
english for professionals in general teachers resourcesicp interactive
classroom program available on cd rom plus video tapes or dvd videos are
included on the dvd digitalized sound and colorful contextualized artwork and
media materials the teacher simply selects level lesson or exercise and may
repeat reverse or fast forward with a click of the mouse or remote
controllesson plan step by step instructions for the 10 lessons of each
levelvideo or dvd live situations in professional and social settings words
in action for essential vocabularyaction drills for oral practice with sound



and image forthcoming on dvd oral and written testsdvd forthcoming 14students
materialowcc students books 14call workbooks with cd rom 14drills for success
on cd a optional drills for success listening comprehension practice on cd
rom optional occstudents books 14drills for success on cd a optional drills
for success listening comprehension practice on cd rom optional
Fifty Ways to Teach Life Skills 1987 english for professionals in
generalbeginner to intermediatea one of a kind state of the art multimedia
course for adults and mature teens who are studying or working in business
commerce and related areas and want to learn basic american english used in
professional settings this four book efl esl series develops listening
speaking reading and writing skills for beginners and false beginners two
options available oral and written communication course owcc with four skill
developmentoral communication course occ with focus on listening speaking and
reading and less written work for the busy adult students using either
version can study in the same classcall computer assisted language learning
program with a call workbook and cd rom for each level allows students to do
and correct written exercises on the computer and listen to the lesson texts
only in owcc version 10 lessons per book including words in action for
vocabulary building situational dialogues reading texts and expanding reading
comprehension exercises tools for communication with grammar explanations and
exercises listening comprehension practice lcp written correction practice
wcp further use of english read for fun and fyiapproximately 54 hours of



classroom instruction per books including examsauthentic work and social
situations on video put students of english for professionals in general in
the center of the actionsituations at the office the plant the bank the hotel
on the streets in meetings at leisure interaction opening a bank account
talking shop negotiating gossiping or just chattingideal for students who
want to improve their qualification to excel in the marketplacesituations not
only teach spoken english they also heighten student awareness of non verbal
communication and tone of voice important factors for the effective use of
englisheveryday and professional english in real life situations thats
english for professionals in general teachers resourcesicp interactive
classroom program available on cd rom plus video tapes or dvd videos are
included on the dvd digitalized sound and colorful contextualized artwork and
media materials the teacher simply selects level lesson or exercise and may
repeat reverse or fast forward with a click of the mouse or remote
controllesson plan step by step instructions for the 10 lessons of each
levelvideo or dvd live situations in professional and social settings words
in action for essential vocabularyaction drills for oral practice with sound
and image forthcoming on dvd oral and written testsdvd forthcoming 14students
materialowcc students books 14call workbooks with cd rom 14drills for success
on cd a optional drills for success listening comprehension practice on cd
rom optional occstudents books 14drills for success on cd a optional drills
for success listening comprehension practice on cd rom optional



Language Teacher Education 1979 essay from the year 2016 in the subject
didactics for the subject english grammar style working technique misurata
university school of education course english language teaching language
english abstract there has been much debate in the last 20 years about the
most effective way of acquiring grammatical structures of a second language
the so called inductive approach has benefited students in terms of mastering
rules and learning about different structures in the context of efl
university students in libya the so called inductive approach has proved to
be successful in making students practice the language inside the classroom
but not outside it it is clear that students are encouraged to be accurate
rather than fluent my main argument is that the instructions provided by the
inductive approach are still not able to reflect effectively the natural
learning environment this might be the result of teaching grammar outside the
context i will argue for that teaching grammar through context is quite
critical in helping students perform more naturally outside the classroom
even though communicative activities are randomly selected
A Teacher Training Course for Teachers of EFL 2019-07-27 english for
professionals in generalbeginner to intermediatea one of a kind state of the
art multimedia course for adults and mature teens who are studying or working
in business commerce and related areas and want to learn basic american
english used in professional settings this four book efl esl series develops
listening speaking reading and writing skills for beginners and false



beginners two options available oral and written communication course owcc
with four skill developmentoral communication course occ with focus on
listening speaking and reading and less written work for the busy adult
students using either version can study in the same classcall computer
assisted language learning program with a call workbook and cd rom for each
level allows students to do and correct written exercises on the computer and
listen to the lesson texts only in owcc version 10 lessons per book including
words in action for vocabulary building situational dialogues reading texts
and expanding reading comprehension exercises tools for communication with
grammar explanations and exercises listening comprehension practice lcp
written correction practice wcp further use of english read for fun and
fyiapproximately 54 hours of classroom instruction per books including
examsauthentic work and social situations on video put students of english
for professionals in general in the center of the actionsituations at the
office the plant the bank the hotel on the streets in meetings at leisure
interaction opening a bank account talking shop negotiating gossiping or just
chattingideal for students who want to improve their qualification to excel
in the marketplacesituations not only teach spoken english they also heighten
student awareness of non verbal communication and tone of voice important
factors for the effective use of englisheveryday and professional english in
real life situations thats english for professionals in general teachers
resourcesicp interactive classroom program available on cd rom plus video



tapes or dvd videos are included on the dvd digitalized sound and colorful
contextualized artwork and media materials the teacher simply selects level
lesson or exercise and may repeat reverse or fast forward with a click of the
mouse or remote controllesson plan step by step instructions for the 10
lessons of each levelvideo or dvd live situations in professional and social
settings words in action for essential vocabularyaction drills for oral
practice with sound and image forthcoming on dvd oral and written testsdvd
forthcoming 14students materialowcc students books 14call workbooks with cd
rom 14drills for success on cd a optional drills for success listening
comprehension practice on cd rom optional occstudents books 14drills for
success on cd a optional drills for success listening comprehension practice
on cd rom optional
An Introduction to Using Games in the ESL/EFL Classroom 2009 the volume is a
practical introduction to the ways in which the teachers deal with classroom
events in the context of change for researchers teachers administrators who
wish to implement curriculum reform to efl in schools the author provides
insights into the beliefs of chinese teachers of english as a foreign
language efl and their pedagogical choices in the context of the national
english curriculum reform the complex nature of efl teachers beliefs about
efl teaching and learning are exposed how their beliefs interact with mental
and actionable processes triggered by classroom practice and how their
beliefs co adapt with contexts to maintain the stability of the teachers



belief systems this is the first study to present complexity theory in a
narrative context of education exploring the non linear and unpredictable
features of the relationship between the teachers beliefs and practices
integrating complexity theory with interpretivist ecological and
sociocultural perspectives this book contributes to the research agenda by
providing a systematic framework for examining teacher beliefs as a whole and
examining the extent to which western theory may be applied to chinese
educational contexts
Qualitytime-Esl 2018-06-07 teaching english as a second or foreign language
is full of challenges how do you hold students interest how do you ensure
that they get enough practice to really learn the fifty ways to teach series
gives you a variety of drills games techniques methods and ideas to help your
students master english most of the ideas can be used for both beginning and
advanced classes many require little to no preparation or special materials
the ideas can be used with any textbook or without a textbook at all these
short practical guides aim to make your teaching life easier and your
students lives more rewarding and successful this book addresses the teaching
of speaking including fluency pronunciation self expression discussion skills
and presentation skills
Fifty Ways to Teach Writing 2004-01-01 the format of the presentation of
cases allows the reader to gain insights on teaching from the vantage point
of the students proficiency the teacher s perspective the writers questions



and suggested answers and finally the critical commentary readers are treated
as thinking professionals who are capable of analysing the acts of language
teaching through the teaching excerpts and the dynamic lesson transcriptions
the questions and critical commentary encourage deeper and more critical
processing rather than a superficial interpretation of the teaching act the
cases derived from authentic teaching contexts encourage readers to
appreciate the rich tapestry of teaching with all its complexities published
by city university of hong kong press 香港城市大學出版社出版
English for Professionals in General Book 4 Drills for Success/Listening
Comprehension Practice Book 2002-01-01 this volume is comprehensively
designed to help prospective teachers of english language el and teachers
specializing in english as a foreign language efl mainly in south asian
countries it analyses the application of elt theories concepts and methods to
sharpen their understanding of the various techniques used for teaching
english effectively in the efl context the book discusses the basic concepts
of language aimed to develop a sense of the language phenomenon as a unique
human attribute it covers the theories of language from various disciplines
such as biology sociology psychology and linguistics the book explains the
underlying structures or components that shape the edifice of languages such
as phonology morphology syntax grammar phonetics semantics and pragmatics
while taking the reader through language learning theories with a focus on
english as the second language it discusses the different teaching methods



that can be adopted by teachers in classroom settings the book will be of
interest to teachers students and researchers of education teacher education
and elt it will also be useful for educators english language teachers
language learners professionals working in the field of education and
language and those who aspire to teach and learn english in foreign context
English for Professionals in General Book 1 Drills for Success Book
2016-10-25 writing ought to be the easiest of the four skills for students of
english as a second or foreign language unlike listening and reading the
students control all the words unlike speaking the students can go back check
their work revise it and resubmit it it should then follow that writing would
be one of the most popular courses to teach yet teachers rarely say i can t
wait till i get tenure so i can teach some of those composition classes of 35
students however writing classes also offer the opportunity to see growth to
share important ideas and to develop a sense of community the tips in fifty
ways to teach them writing are written with that goal in mind to make it
easier for students to succeed at becoming better writers in english and for
instructors to enjoy the teaching of writing this book is divided into three
categories which represent the stages of process writing a pre writing and
planningb writing topics and strategiesc editing and revisingthe fifty ways
to teach them series gives you a variety of drills games techniques methods
and ideas to help your students master english most of the ideas can be used
for both beginning and advanced classes many require little to no preparation



or special materials the ideas can be used with any textbook or without a
textbook at all these short practical guides aim to make your teaching life
easier and your students lives more rewarding and successful
Teaching Grammar to EFL University Students 2002-01-01 this book sheds new
light on classroom indiscipline by listening to the voices of both the
teachers and the young learners of english as a foreign language efl by
focusing on data from multiple sources chapters in this volume offer a
thorough description of undisciplined learner acts a framework for
categorizing indiscipline types an exploration of perceived causality beyond
the observable behavior and of management strategies and their evaluation by
teachers and children the author offers practical guidance on creating a
disciplined efl learning classroom atmosphere through multilateral
educational aims and processes this book is a point of reference for
academics researchers university students educators and teacher trainers who
wish to enhance the design and implementation of reliable multi lens
qualitative case studies on the subject with its elucidating and
transformative power it inspires further innovative research and practical
initiatives for the understanding and successful management of child
indiscipline in diverse efl learning contexts
English for Professionals in General Book 1 Drills for Success/Listening
Comprehension Practice Book 2015-10-05 without grammar you can t say much but
without vocabulary you can t say anything vocabulary is the foundation of



successful language learning esl efl learners need to be familiar with a
great many words if they want to read write listen or speak with ease in
addition to the sheer number of words and phrases students need to learn what
makes vocabulary acquisition so tricky is that one
Teacher Beliefs as a Complex System: English Language Teachers in China 1986
this book examines the relationships between foreign language learning
beliefs and learning preferences of two english language learners and the
beliefs and teaching practices of two native english speaking teachers in the
efl context in such an environment the learners were not satisfied with
learning english in their public school they paid a great deal of money to
attend a private school and had many expectations regarding the course and
the teachers on the other hand the teachers had to satisfy their students
without any personal experience in learning english as a foreign language
practically the book will help private schools and other similar contexts to
enhance their competitiveness in the market and serve their learners better
in addition the book will also help efl teachers to raise their awareness of
the nature and effects of the relationship between teachers and students
beliefs theoretically this book contributes to the current literature on this
subject by relating not only learners beliefs and preferences but also
teachers beliefs with their on going practices
Vocabulary Drills 2016-05-17 master s thesis from the year 2019 in the
subject didactics english grammar style working technique grade 16 university



of yaoundé 1 faculty of education language english abstract this work set out
to investigate english language teaching in general teacher training colleges
gttcs with focus on strategies that can enhance trainees oral competences in
the teaching of oral aspects of english during micro teaching and beyond the
study was motivated by our observation that pronunciation is hardly taught in
primary schools in the francophone sub system of education in cameroon it was
hypothesized that the initial training received by french speaking student
teachers in government bilingual teacher training gbttc college nlongkak does
not equip them with adequate skills to teach english pronunciation activities
effectively the data for this qualitative study was collected through lesson
observation and document analysis the typical sampling method was applied in
order to come up with the sample population this population consisted of
trainers and trainees of gbttc yaounde nlongkak the data collected were
analysed following the content analysis method and against the back drop of
the research questions that guided the study the following findings were
obtained first the frequency of lessons on english pronunciation pedagogy was
not the same in all classes second schemes of work found in most logbooks
studied pay little attention to the oral aspects of english third methods and
techniques that trainers used to teach english pronunciation pedagogy were
not informed by current methodologies in pronunciation pedagogy fourth it was
revealed that most trainees taught very few lessons in the domain of oral
language fifth most of the trainees had difficulties preparing lessons on



english pronunciation according to the exigencies of the competence based
approach sixth all student teachers showed no mastery of the subject matter
and the teaching of the oral domain of english language during micro teaching
these findings imply that the input received by trainees does not build their
competences in teaching activities of the domain of oral language it is
therefore suggested that initial training of teacher trainers at gttc should
be revisited school administrators policymakers trainers and trainees should
reconsider the importance of teaching activities of the domain of oral
language and the building of trainees and trainers competences
Fifty Ways to Teach Speaking 2007-07-01
ESL/EFL Cases 2023-02-17
Understanding English Language Teaching in EFL Context 2012
Fifty Ways to Teach Writing 2016-11-30
Indiscipline in Young EFL Learner Classes 2018-10-24
Fifty Ways to Teach Vocabulary: Tips for Esl/Efl Teachers 1977
Facilitating Language Learning 2013-08-19
The Relations between Vietnamese EFL Students' and Teachers' Language
Learning Beliefs 1997
An EFL Teacher Training-program 1996
Forum 2020-08-07
English Language Teaching in General Teacher Training Colleges and
Development of Teachers' Competences in Teaching Language Systems 1963
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